


Dear Friend, 

Another year has flown 
by, and the children we 
support have grown 
taller, stronger, smarter, 
and closer to their Sav-

ior,  thanks to your regular donations.  The 
children we hug and play with when we visit 
the Children’s Homes are blessed to be safe, 
with their hunger satisfied, with a soft bed to 
sleep in, and loving arms to give them a cuddle 
when needed.    

We are impressed with how well the housepar-
ents get along with the small amount of money 
that we are able to send each month.  They are 
very careful in how they spend the funds to 
make it stretch to meet the needs of these 
growing children.    Their fundraising efforts in 
their neighborhoods will usually find some 
support….food, blankets, toys….but the house-
parents still struggle especially to pay school 
costs for all these children.  Uniforms are re-
quired, including special shoes.  Without them, 
the child cannot attend school.  This is why we 
strive to send as much as possible each month 
to meet those needs. 

 

 

Like other not-for-profit organizations, Caring 
Action for Children depends on the financial sup-
port of a community of devoted people to contin-
ue its good work.  Without it, the number of chil-
dren we can support would be greatly dimin-
ished, and meeting our mission would be much 
more difficult.  

We are sending this special appeal to help us 
“bridge the gap” between the income donated to 
us this past year, and the many extra expenses 
encountered by the seven Homes we have built 
over the years and continue to support.  Please 
consider making an end-of-year, tax deducti-
ble donation the Caring Action for Children.   

Thank you for considering this request.  And on 
behalf of Caring Action for Children’s Board of 
Directors, I wish you a blessed holiday season 
and all the best in the New Year! 

Sincerely, 

 

Shirley Becker 

Board of Directors President 

Checks payable to: Caring Action for Children, Inc. 

Name:___________________________________________________________ 

Street:___________________________________________________________ 

City:__________________________________State________Zip:___________ 

E-mail:__________________________________________________________ 

Amount enclosed  $________________Check MasterCard/Visa 

Card #__________________________________________________________ 

Exp. Date:_____/______ CVC Code (three digits on back):_________ 

Donations may also be made online through PayPal at www.caringaction.org. 
Caring Action for Children is a non-profit corporation under Section 501©(3) of the In-
ternal Revenue Code.  Contributions to Caring Action for Children are tax-deductible. 


